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Cumberland County Opens Two Shelters 

FAYETTEVILLE – Cumberland County is opening two emergency shelters for storm victims by 
6 p.m. tonight.

Individuals in need of shelter should report to Seventy-First High School on Raeford Road in 
Fayetteville or Spring Lake Middle School on Spring Avenue in Spring Lake.  Those seeking 
shelter are reminded to bring their medications. Pets are not allowed at this time. Also, if 
possible, bring blankets and pillows. 

Cumberland County has activated its Emergency Operations Center and requested assistance 
from the state for rescue, EMS and Search and Rescue/Collapse Team.
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